
Grant Committee meeting minutes - January 12, 2022 

Attendees:   

Sheryl Almon, Barbara Christwitz, Cherie Cepuch, Debra Fiedler, Doreen Gilmore, Joan Mingori and Scott 
Abbett 

 
Work of committee: 
 

• Reviewed the Draft of “CoC First Time Applicant” draft document. The goal is to offer guidance 
into the Lake County Continuum of Care to encourage greater community participation in 
working on housing the homeless in Lake County.  This was a rough draft and we anticipate 
this guide to help bring more interested parties to support ending homelessness in our county.  

o The Grant Committee voted the approval of the  “CoC First Time Applicant” guide  
with some minor modification. Updated 1-29-22, posted under:  Leaders, Grant 
Committee. 

 
• Scott provided an update on $185,000 of ESG funds. These funds were given to us from the 

State of CA for distribution. $100,000 to the City of Clearlake, $75,000 to the ongoing support 
of HMIS and $10,000 for HB administration.   

• Also announced that LCCoC will be applying for HHAP Round-3 for 2022 of aprx., $670,000. 
 

• Grant Committee Scoring will be needed at the end of February/ early March.  
 

• No Grant Committee meeting is scheduled for February. 
 
Submitted by Sheryl Almon 
 
 

 


